
In order to address any formula access issues, we have further expanded powder formula options for our WIC families.  You will find
the Temporary Choices for Powder Formula comparison chart at the end of this email communication and included as an attachment. 

Please note that these expanded options take effect March 9, 2022; and will allow WIC participants to purchase these formulas using
their monthly WIC EBT benefits.  Keep in mind that depending on the size purchased, one or two cans of Similac formula will be
removed from a WIC participant’s benefit balance.  See the chart below for further guidance on formula sizing options made available to
WIC participants.

For any formula the customer brings to purchase with WIC, we ask that your store staff scan the formula and let the point-of-sale device determine
whether the customer has the correct benefits for formula they brought to check out. If your POS shows an error, the customer will know it was an
issue with benefits and not your store staff preventing them from purchasing the option they picked from the shelf. Then you may troubleshoot and
help in finding an appropriate formula.

In order to ensure successful redemption of these expanded options, it is important that all Vendors download the latest Approved
Product List (APL) file. The earliest this expanded formula choice APL file will be available for Vendor download is Wednesday,
March 9.  If you have an integrated system, this may be done manually by your point-of-sale (POS) provider. If you have a stand-
beside POS device, you may do a manual update by following these instructions.

Please see the revised ‘Temporary Choices for Powder Formula’ below.  We kindly ask that each Vendor post this chart near the formula
shelving aisle in your store to assist WIC families in meeting their formula needs.   

From:
Subject:
Date:

MDHHS-WICVendor
ABBOTT FORMULA RECALL: EXPANSION OF TEMPORARY CHOICES FOR POWDER FORMULA
Tuesday, March 8, 2022 4:54:00 PM

Attachments: Temporary Choices for Powder Formula Effective 3.9.22

Dear Vendor,

As we continue to address the Abbott formula recall, we again want to express our appreciation for your continued support of our WIC
families.

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/APL_Quick_Reference_Guide_736985_7.pdf
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/Temporary_Choices_for_Powder_Formula_749597_7.pdf
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/Temporary_Choices_for_Powder_Formula_749597_7.pdf


https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/Temporary_Choices_for_Powder_Formula_749597_7.pdf


https://www.michigan.gov/documents/mdhhs/Temporary_Choices_for_Powder_Formula_749597_7.pdf


 
Vendor Relations Unit
WIC Division
Michigan Department of Health & Human Services
320 S. Walnut St., Elliott-Larsen Building
Lansing, MI 48933
Phone (517) 335-8937
Fax (517) 335-9514
MDHHS-WICVendor@michigan.gov
 
 

This message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the above
named recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution of any confidential and/or privileged
information contained in this e-mail is expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy any and all copies of the
original message.
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